
 

 

J.16-19. A Motion for The Purchase of the Lizard Remains 

 

 THIS SSC AND SRC NOTES:  

1. That the night club venue the Lizard has been a well-loved fixture of the St Andrews student 
night life for many years. 

2. Following the closure of this venue there may be a feeling of loss among the student population. 

 

THIS SSC AND SRC BELIEVES:  

1. That it would be a benefit to student wellbeing to acquire the flooring of the Lizard for the Union 
building as a memory and continuation of this long tradition. 

2. The Union would do well to benefit in many ways from the inclusion of such furniture into the 
night life spaces of the Union building. 

 

THIS SSC AND SRC RESOLVES:  

1. To seek to acquire the dance flooring and any other appropriate fixtures from the Lizard. 

 2. To create a memorial space within the Union where such mementos might be put to good use. 

 

PROPOSED:  

Pia Szabo, SSC Societies Committee Officer 

 

SECONDED:   

Jack Carr, Director of Student Representation  

Lewis Wood, Association LGBT+ Officer  

Ben Peddie, Athletic Union President  

 


